



CENTRO DE LENGUAS
Universidad Nacional de Salta



Idioma: Inglés

Nombre del alumno: _____

Nivel: 2

Profesora: Karen Elizabeth Saiquita

Examen Recuperatorio

Yo, _____, declaro que este examen recuperatorio que presento del curso de Inglés, nivel 2, es de mi completa autoría y que no he recurrido a fuentes externas para su desarrollo. Declaro conocer y acatar las penalidades por plagio o copia.

READING (10p)

Lucy



I love all sports, but I think my favourite hobby is cycling. I love it because you can do it **alone** or with your friends. And it's great because you're outside in the fresh air. Of course, there are some days when the weather is **terrible** and you don't want to leave your house. But I always prefer outdoor activities and I try to ride my bike every day. I really don't want to be inside playing video games – I think that's so boring!

Fran



I did an art course last year and it was excellent. Now I spend a lot of time drawing and painting at the weekends. My friends tell me that my pictures are really good. **Perhaps** that's because I do lots of paintings of them! But I really enjoy being outside too and painting different things from nature. That's **hard** when it's raining, but it's the best hobby when the weather is good!

Pat



I don't have a lot of time in the week to do different hobbies and I'm not that interested in sport really, so I like hobbies that I can do at home. In my free time, I love reading. I especially love books about famous people from history. A lot of my school friends think that I'm crazy because we have to read so much at school as well! They don't understand why I don't want to be outside doing something with them.

Read the article. For each question, choose the correct answer.

1 Who doesn't go out to do their hobby?

A Lucy B Fran C Pat

2 Who says they do their hobby during the week?

A Lucy B Fran C Pat

3 Who doesn't want to do an indoor hobby?

A Lucy B Fran C Pat

4 Whose friends tell them they are good at their hobby?

A Lucy B Fran C Pat

5 Who likes doing their hobby with other people?

A Lucy B Fran C Pat

LISTENING (12p)

Choose TRUE or FALSE for these sentences.

- | | | |
|---|------|-------|
| a) The customers want two tables. | TRUE | FALSE |
| b) There are two customers eating together. | TRUE | FALSE |
| c) The two customers order the same starter. | TRUE | FALSE |
| d) Both customers order the Thai chicken for their main course. | TRUE | FALSE |
| e) The customers order cold drinks. | TRUE | FALSE |
| f) Both customers order a dessert. | TRUE | FALSE |

USE OF LANGUAGE

GRAMMAR AND VOCABULARY

1. Read the definitions and write the correct word or phrase. (8p)

- a) A male sibling who shares one parent with you. h ____ b _____
- b) The country you are from or belong to. n _____
- c) New or from today's time. m _____
- d) Helping you do something well. u _____
- e) The part of a car that makes it move. e _____
- f) A piece of metal, usually round and flat that is used as money. c ____
- g) The date when food is still good to eat. b ____ b _____ d ____
- h) The flavor of food or drink. t _____

2. Complete each sentence using one word or expression below. Use each one only once. (8p)

customer – social media – get up – library – going for a walk - expensive – carpet – turn right

- a) I usually _____ at 7:00 in the morning.
- b) My grandma loves _____ in the park every evening.
- c) A _____ asked the waiter for the menu.
- d) I use _____ to share photos with my friends.
- e) The _____ in the living room is red and soft.
- f) This jacket is too _____. I can't buy it.
- g) You can borrow books from the _____.
- h) Walk two blocks and then _____ at the corner.

3. Read the descriptions and fill in the blanks with an appropriate word from the box. There are two extra words. (10p)

by – visits – can – at – for – works – gets up – has – in – because – doesn't – on

This is Francesco Mancini and he 1_____ in an office in the centre of Rome. During the week, he 2_____ at half past six. He goes to work 3_____ train, but on Fridays he 4_____ work so he 5_____ his mother in the afternoon. He starts work 6_____ quarter to nine and he 7_____ lunch at work in the summer. He works different hours 8_____ on June 15th they change to the summer timetable. It's very hot in Rome 9_____ August so most people go 10_____ holiday.



4. Complete the sentences using the correct form of the verbs in brackets. (12p)

- a) Peter _____ (want) to be a businessman when he was a child. Today he _____ (be) a professional tennis player.
- b) When _____ (usually/you/go) to bed?
- c) He _____ (not/speak) Spanish but he _____ (speak) French fluently.
- d) I _____ (have) a meeting an hour ago.
- e) We all _____ (love) watching films every Saturday night, but the last one we _____ (not/do) anything.
- f) They _____ (rarely/eat) pasta last month. That's why they _____ (look) so fit.
- g) _____ (you/have) fun at the last party?
- h) I _____ (spend) a very good time yesterday.

5. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the (comparative or superlative) of the adjectives in brackets. (8p)

- a) Zurich is the _____ city in Europe. (expensive)
- b) I think English is _____ than French. (difficult)
- c) Antarctica is _____ than any other place in the world. (cold)
- d) Milan is the _____ city in Europe. (foggy)
- e) Azra's new house is _____ her old house. (big)
- f) The _____ food in Argentina is locro. (delicious)
- g) Today the weather is _____ than yesterday. (bad)
- h) Laura is the _____ student in the class. (young)

6. Complete each gap with some, any, much, many, and a lot of. (8p)

- a) How _____ money did you pay for that?

- b) I didn't sleep _____ hours last night.
- c) There are _____ rulers in the classroom.
- d) You always have _____ cereal for breakfast. That isn't cool, we have to share!
- e) Are there _____ restaurants near here?
- f) Can I have _____ milk before leaving to school?
- g) I think there is too _____ salt in the soup.
- h) There weren't _____ people at the rock concert.